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Year 11 – Summer GCSE Examination Information for Parents/Guardians  

 

The Yr11 GCSE Units are scheduled by CCEA from 6th May to the 6th June 

inclusive. The examination timetable is noted below for your information and will also 

be put on the School’s website.  I would like to remind you of the following Middle 

School arrangement for study leave.  Pupils need attend school only when they 

have an examination for the two weeks from 12 – 23rd May inclusive.  For other 

Units taking place outside these dates pupils only have study leave on the 

morning before an afternoon exam.  The arrangement for study leave is a privilege 

which may be withdrawn by the Section Head.  Study leave is given to allow pupils to 

organise their revision to suit their own exam schedule and can lead to a very positive 

outcomes in terms of results achieved.  Your daughter is permitted to leave school 

between morning and afternoon sessions if she has consecutive examinations.  The 

Yr13 Study Room will be available for private study.  If ill on the morning of a GCSE 

Unit, please contact the School as soon as possible.  Please inform me if anything 

arises, or has arisen, which may require a special consideration application to be made 

on behalf of your child.   

 

Preparing for Exams – A Quick Guide for Parents/Guardians is also included with this 

message, which will hopefully be of help.  Thanks to those that came to our Learn 

Spark – Getting Your Child Study Ready, parent/guardian event in March.  Feedback 

has been good and this seems to have been a useful evening. 

  

May I take the opportunity to thank you for the support you have given to your 

daughter in the lead up to these GCSE Units, and to wish her every success in the 

forthcoming examinations.  Please contact me if you have any queries or concerns. 

 

 

 

 

Mr Spence  

Head of Middle School 
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Year 11 GCSE Unit Schedule, Summer 2025 
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